
August 18, 2016  

 

 

Hello Parents! 

 

Welcome to Room 9!  I am so excited to be your child’s second grade teacher this 

year.  I am looking forward to a fabulous year with your students.  I am also eager 

to get to know all of you.  It was great to see so many of you at the Parkview 

Palooza!  I can’t wait to see the rest of you next Thursday, August 25th at 

Parkview’s annual Back to School Night.   

 

Regular homework will not be sent home until next week.  Homework typically goes 

home on Friday and is due the following Friday.  For this week, students are 

encouraged to return their “All about Me” bags so that their classmates can get to 

know them.  Students will take turns sharing throughout next week.  

 

For important dates, procedures, homework information, and more, please visit our 

classroom website at:  http://parkview.chicousd.org/subsites/Jamie-

Combs/index.html.   

 

Lastly, I am excited to be trying a new form of parent communication this 
year.  I have set up a closed Facebook group for Room 9 parents.  This should allow 

us to easily communicate with each other.   If you would like to join, please 

search “Mrs. Combs’ Room 9 – 2016/2017”. 

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any time at 

jcombs@chicousd.org or (530)891-3114, ext. 309. 

 

Here’s to a fantastic year! 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jamie Combs 
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